

I don't know how this will all work out but I still have hope. If God undertakes, perhaps Dad can be with us till we know what to do. I am determined to get my degree but this will delay me. Mother is holding up pretty good since Dad is ready to go if he has to. This crisis came so suddenly that I can hardly gather my thoughts to meet it. I still have hope and I might be able to return to school in a couple of years. I hope you will excuse the poor English and handwriting because I am under somewhat of a strain, to say the least. If I do get some refund on my tuition I think we can at least pay Dad's hospital bill, well doctor, only time will tell what is destined to happen so I guess we'll just have to wait. Good luck to you and your jayhawkers, it has been well knowing you.

Sincerely

Gifford Roy